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Hello Club Members and Potential Club Members 
 

Our 2012 club tournament season is over. We had a very successful year with no incidents other 

than trolling motor issues. We also had very few dead fish weighed in. Congratulations to our 

winners for 2012. Stephen Brower wins Angler of the Year and Margie Elliott is Lady Angler of 

the Year. Shawn Sherwood had largest Bass of the year. Earlier in the year we sent our Federa-

tion members to fish the State Qualifier at Hubbard Creek. Back in May we had our Annual Kids 

Tournament at Joe Pool and it was very successful with great sponsor donations. In September 

we sent 6 of our members to fish the Fun-n-Sun Top 6 at PK and we really had a good time, just 

couldn't catch the fish.   We are looking forward to even a better 2013 year. 

 

Up coming events  

 

December 8 Annual Banquet Spring Creek Barbecue in Arlington about 1/2 mile North of I 20 

on Matlock. From 6:30 to about 9:00 pm. We will install our 2013 officers at that time. We will 

also vote for the rule changes and we will create our tournament schedule for 2013. There will be 

a guest speaker. We will be accepting membership renewals for 2013 and they remain the same 

as 2012. Bring some extra cash for door prize drawings. The meal price for adults is $7 and for 

kids 12 and under is $4 and you will pay our treasurer when you come in. 

  

 

Memberships & Treasury for 2012 
 

We had 42 members is 2012 with 11 being TBF Federation members 

Our current Treasury balance is $1141.87. We will set aside $300 for our Top 6 to go to the State 

Federation tournament in April leaving us with $841.87. Our awards for our Top Anglers for 

2012 will total $450.00 and we will get about $250 worth of door prizes for the raffles leaving us 

with $150 to $200 to help in the cost of the meal so we will end up about where we projected. 

  
See you all at the Banquet. 
                                                                                                         Have a great day! 


